
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/10/2021 7:39 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/10/2021 

M R  Tomas Anderson 

- 18 Collins St ST 
North Narrabeen NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

To assessing officer, 

The fact thius project has made it this far is an absolute disgrace. 
Sand is precious, expensive to move and the beach is the property o f  the public not the private residents!!! 

The nature o f  coastal management and interaction with vertical seawalls ultimately results in serious beach 
degradation. 

The beach, the waves and the surf is special to all o f  us locals. The reality and further prospect o f  this design 
will compromise and potentially destroy! 

I strongly object to this. 

Please stop the approval and design o f  any future vertical seawalls. 

Regards, 
Tomas Anderson 

2021/702320


